
 

 
 

Solar Eclipse – Change in Bell Schedule 

There will be a change in the bell schedule on Monday, April 8, 2024. This is a response to the 

information provided to us about the impact of the solar eclipse in our area. The Pennsylvania 

Department of Education is advising schools to take safety precautions, noting that “even a short 

glimpse of the sun can permanently damage the rods and cones in the human retina.” 

Noting that the eclipse’s path may coincide with school dismissal, please make a note of the 

change of the times and be prepared to attend school based on the schedule below: 

 

 

Sincerely, 

FTCHS Administration 

 


